
July 13, 1936 
 
Professor Harold J. Laski, 
London School of Economics, 
London, England 
 
My dear Harold: 
 
In view of your interest in our activities in the field of finance, I am sending you 
herewith copies of our current reports to the Congress on municipal bondholders’ 
committees and on committees for the holders of real estate bonds. I will also 
send you within a week or so another interesting document entitled “Trustees 
Under Indentures” which is Part VI of the same series. Parts I, II, V, And VII are 
being completed this summer. I will see to it that you get a complete set. 
 
These are interesting days here. If we can conquer this additional segment of 
finance envisaged in our comprehensive legislative program for control of 
reorganizations I think we will have made further substantial advances. 
 
With warm regards and best wishes, I am 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Enc. 
Part IV 
Part III 


